
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

How to Keep Informed: 

• check your email 

 

• Watch for monthly newsletters 

on the bulletin board 

 

• check the website 

www.dvskatingclub.ca 

 

*check facebook 

 

*sign up for remind 
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Happy Thanksgiving! 
We have had a great start to our season, and we thank everyone for making 
it fun and safe!  We are hoping everyone enjoys their Thanksgiving, as well 
as the long weekend.  
** Please be reminded that due to Thanksgiving there will be no ice 

Saturday Oct.12th or Monday October 14th. 

 

 

Important Dates 
Oct.12th-No Saturday Ice  
 
 Oct 14th- No Ice, Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Oct.15th- First Day of Tue/ Thur Canskate 
 
Oct.16th- First Day of Mon/Wed  Pre/ Can skate. 
 
Oct. 30th-Canskate dress up day(Mon/Wed classes) 
  
Oct.31st- Canskate Dress up day (Tue/Thurs classes) 

 

 

Executive: 

Our executive is a volunteer 

group of parents.  Meetings are 

held the first Monday of the 

month.  Please feel free to 

contact us or attend a meeting 

if you have concerns. Next 

Meeting: 

November 4 @ 7:00p.m. 

Curling Rink Lounge 

 

  

  

Shout out to all PA’s 
 

Our first PA meeting was a success!  We want thank all PA’s who attended 
the meeting and who are committed to helping us with the can skaters.  This 
is a very important role, and your help is much appreciated.   
 

IMPORTANT OMNIPLEX NOTE 
It has been brought to our attention that there has been a growing concern 
about the amount of children left unsupervised in the lobby and around the 
arena. Please be advised, if your child is 10 and under they must be 
supervised in the arena, and in the arena lobby AT ALL TIMES. If you have 
a child in skating and bring their siblings please make sure they are 
supervised at all times. We are aware it is all user groups with kids, however 
when this does not happen this causes problems for all the user groups in 
the arena, as well as the users themselves. The Omniplex user group rules 
are very clear about this. (PLEASE SEE RULES ATTACHED)  As a user 
group we want to make sure we are respecting the omniplex rules and the 
people who use the Omniplex. Thank you for your consideration in this 
matter. 

http://www.dvskatingclub.ca/
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Can Skate Notes: 
 We are very excited about the First Day of regular Can Skate!  

*The first day this year is Tuesday October 15th, and Wednesday 
October 16th; we look forward to seeing you all there.  

*Please remember to check and make sure your skater has all the required 
gear, and that it all fits comfortably.  A helmet, mitts, and skates that fit are 
all required for skaters on the ice.  A face mask is optional.  A coat and snow 
pants are ideal to keep skaters warm and protected on the ice. 
*There will be a special dress up Halloween skate for Mon/Wed can skaters 
on Oct.30st, and or Tue/Thurs can skaters on October 31st. We look forward 
to seeing your skaters dressed up in their costumes.  
*Please remember PA’s are on the ice to help the coaches as well as to 
encourage your skaters, this helps them to be comfortable and enjoy 
learning.  If you have any questions or concerns, please address the 
coaches directly. 

  

Important Notes for ALL SKATERS 

*We are holding a raffle this year as our fundraiser, Star skaters and Canskate 
parents please make sure you have paid online and pick up your book ASAP if you 
have not done so.  Please hand these back to Nicole or Jenna the first week of 
Canskate, or put in drop box by the music room. ASAP  

 

*Remember we communicate mainly through email and remind, if you are not signed 
up, please do!  If you are not receiving emails, please make sure you have not 
unsubscribed, or blocked us. You can also check on the board beside the music 
room for important information.  ***The codes to sign up for remind will be attached to 
this email.*** 

 

IMPORTANT NEWS FOR PA PARENTS 

Please note, as of the 2019/20 skating season PA credits will be paid out in Wal-Mart 
gift cards instead of credits for registration.  

 

 
Thank you!  We wish you all a safe and happy Thanksgiving! 
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